STATE OF NEW YORK
Executive CHAMBER

NELSON A. ROCKEFELLER ALBANY 12224

GOVERNOR

May 18, 1970

Dear Linc:

Thanks so much for sending me your
suggestions regarding my UN talk. Please also
tell Porter McKeever of my appreciation.

I hope I will see you Wednesday,
although my schedule demands that I leave
immediately after the morning session.

With warm regard,

Sincere

Professor Lincoln P.
Center for International Studies
Massachusetts Institute of Technology
30 Wadsworth Street

Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139



